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June 10, 2022 
 

Koko Tomassian, Compliance Program Manager BY ENERGY SAFETY E-FILING 
Compliance Assurance Division 
Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety 
California Natural Resources Agency 
715 P Street 20th Floor 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 

SUBJECT: Southern California Edison Company’s Response to Notice of Defect -   
SCE GCA 20211116-01 (Request Written Hearing and Extension) 

Dear Koko Tomassian: 

Southern California Edison Company (SCE) appreciates the opportunity to review 
Notice of Defect -   SCE GCA 20211116-01 received on May 11, 2022 based on Energy 
Safety field inspection conducted in SCE’s service area in November 2021. SCE also 
appreciates the Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety’s (Energy Safety) efforts to 
identify, communicate and work together to resolve potential wildfire risks. 

Consistent with Government Code § 15475.4 & California Code of Regulations, Title 14, 
Division 17 (Emergency Regulation) § 29104, SCE requests written hearing on the 
finding within this Notice of Defect - SCE GCA 20211116-01 and requests an extension 
on submitting a response.  

If you have any questions, or require additional information, please contact Liz Leano at 
626-302-3662 or Elizabeth.Leano@sce.com. SCE is looking forward to address findings 
where appropriate and work to support clarification of the inspection process as Energy 
Safety expands the geographic scope of its inspection program in 2022.   

 
Sincerely, 
 
//s// 
Shinjini C Menon 
VP Asset Management & Wildfire Safety  
Southern California Edison 

 


